From: Freibert, Charlie

To: Schetzel, Doug; Barker, Daryn

Sent: 2/24/2009 1:53:32 PM

Subject: RE: Invenergy PJM Point to Point
Doug,

| have left Dan 2 voice mails explaining that point of interconnection between PJM and LGEE is not a
specific line but the electric summation of all lines connecting the control areas. Thus it is not
appropriate to specify a specific line/interconnection point. | told Dan that | want to discuss this with him
by phone to see if | have answered his question completely. | will let you know if | hear more. Thanks,

Charlie Freibert

Director Energy Marketing
E.ON US - LG&E/KU

220 West Main Street
Louisville, KY 40202
0502-627-3673
F502-627-3613
M502-553-9007

email: charlie.freibert@eon-us.com

From: Schetzel, Doug

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2009 11:38 AM
To: Freibert, Charlie; Barker, Daryn
Subject: Invenergy PJM Point to Point

Dan Thompson of Invenergy wants to know the delivery point for our point to point request. Is it a specfic point on the LGE or KU
system or is it any LGE/KU PJM interconnection?

Douglas K. Schetzel

Director Business Development
E.ONUS. LLC

220 West Main Street
Louisville, KY 40202

T 502-627-4838

M 502-552-3220

doug.schetzel@eon-us.com

LGE-KU-1007874



